COPY.
Tlopd's Register nf Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURES. 23rd Mey, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I send herewlth for your information & copy of a
letter which has to-day beaen addressed to the Jertz International
Stroamlire Rudcer Co.Ltd., regarding the approval of a plan of

Oertz rudder for Wessvs. Sir James Laing % Sons' Yard No.723,
M e

together with a copy of the plan in question.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarye.

The Surveyors,

SUNDERLARD.




